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Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:20 AM 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: FW: open pit rules 

From: jperl823@aol.com [mailto:jperl823@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 6:18 AM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: open pit rules 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: . 
Please make sure that rules regarding pollution controls on open pits are strengthened in every way. 

Preferably all wastes associated with drilling for oil should be hauled away and disposed of or stored off site. Our 
most precious resource is water not oil! 

Sincerely, Judy Perlman 
PO box 885 
Cerrillos, NM, 87010 
jperl823@aol.com 
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